=y

-

The Association
e R

At a well-attended public meeting on
16th June in Mayfield Church Hall it
was decided to form an EAST GRANGE
ASSOCIATION. Its objects are to promote
an interest in the character and
quality of life in the area; fo encourage
high standards of architecture and town
planning and to react to proposals
affecting the area's development; to
“-ster public amenity and to promote good
. tions inside the community itself.

The Committee
*

An interim committee was formed, under
the chairmanship of Professor Richard
Scott, to draw up a constitution and
to make a preliminary study of the
issues raised at the meeting. The
committee are anxious to receive comments
or ideas from any resident and to know of
anyone with particular skills of use to
the issociation.

The committee members are :-
Mrs. A.M. Clarke, 27 Grange Loan 667-6331
_Mrs. Howden, 37 Dick Place 667-6051
-J. Jamieson,116 Findhorn Place 667-1650

R. Kemp, 32 Fountainhall Road 667-6828
G. Lamb, 18 Grange Road 667-2815
E. M. Lucas, 58 Granc “Loan 667-6105
R. Mackenzie, 25 St. atbans Road 667-5552
R. G. Ritchie, 44 Dick Place 667-6372
R. 3cott, 24 Fountainhall Road 667-42L4L

Misg.R.Williamson, 80 “~ange Loan 667-3249
Mrs. M. K. Wood, 27A _ange Loan 667-5198

New Library
N

The committee has already been in touch
with the Corporation about the new
Fountainhall Road Library and established
good relations with the City Librarian
and his staff. Among the services offered
by the Library will be unique borrowing
fecilities for cassettes and records.
Residents will be pleased to know that
the needs of the disabled have been well
catered for and that there will be a
covered pram park. The potentialities for
the area are great and the new Librarian,
Mr. H. W. Robertson, has agreed to be on
hand at the A.G.M. in October to answer
(juestions and listen to ideas.

‘a7 [

>
; g e AT

east grange association

Problems

Traffic

The committee is aware that a majority of
members attending the public meeting were
particularly interested in problems
raised by traffic in the area. The most
immediate ones are those caused by the
introduction of parking restrictions.
The Corporation is reviewing the
situation in October and the Association
intends to make representation then. The
committee would therefore be glad to have
comments and ideas; these should be sent
to the Secretary before the next
committee eting on 23rd September.
Individuals are also urged to write direct
to ‘'The City Engineer's Department
with constructive criticisms and
suggestions

It is likely-chat a special working party
will be set up to deal with longer term
traffic problems; the east - west flow of
traffic; environmental traffic management

schemes; the parking of commercial
vehicles and so on. May we have your
views?

First A.G.M.
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The first A.G.M. of the Association will
be held in the main hall of Mayfield
Church on Monday l4th October at 8.00p.m.
at which the constitution will be
submitted. The proposed annual
subscription is 50p (20p for OAP's).




